
                                

                                                                                      

 
CALDWELL – Destination Caldwell will be hosting the annual Car Cruise event and Car Show 
event as part of the Indian Creek Festival. The following road closures will occur: 
 

 Car Cruise on September 16: Blaine Street between S. 2nd Avenue & S. 10th Avenue, S. 6th 
Avenue between Blaine Street & Arthur Street, and Arthur Street between S. 5th Avenue 
& S. 6th Avenue 

 Car Show on September 17: Main Street between S. 6th Avenue & S. 9th Avenue, Kimball 
Avenue between Arthur Street & S. 9th Avenue, and S. 9th Avenue between Arthur Street 
& Main Street 

 
Road barricades and information signs will be posted. For any questions or concerns, please 
contact Hannah Woodworth with Destination Caldwell at 208-697-7402 or 
hannah@destinationcaldwell.com. 
 

Contact: 

Sonda Boyum 
Community Relations Specialist 
(208) 455-4637 
sboyum@cityofcaldwell.org 
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